Jewish,
Christian
dialogue

Paul Filben of the
Diocesan Ecumenical
and Interreligious Af-
fairs Commission open-
ed the third year of
Jewish - Christian
Dialogue Sunday at the
Spring Hill Avenue Tem-
ple with an overview of
Jewish - Christian rela-
tions.

The program will con- |

tinue with five sessions,
one each month through
April. It is to promote
understanding - between
Christians and Jews.
Each session consists of
a lecture, followed by a
question and answer
period and small group
discussions.

The next dialogue will
be Nov. 16, when the
Rev. John Pawlikowski
of the Chicago
Theological Union lec-
tures on ‘‘Pharisees and

Pharisaism."

Future lectures
include ‘‘The
Messiahship of Jesus,”
January; ‘‘The
Messiah,’’ February;
‘‘Israel — The

Diaspora,’”’ March; and
“The Holocaust,”” April.
All sessions will be at
Spring Hill Avenue
Temple. )
Persons interested in
additional information
about the program may
write to Mr. or Mrs.

Paul Filben, 1537

Deerwood Drive East,

Mobile, 36618, or to tem-

ple staff, P.0. Box 7295,

Mobile, 36607.



